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This talk is about the fight for women’s 

suffrage and its interconnectedness with 

other women’s rights issues. Many people 

think of this only in terms of the early 20th 

century suffragettes’ militant tactics, but a much wider range of strategies were 

deployed, from at least the 1860s, with many of the key early campaigners hailing 

from our region. It is an important reminder that the 1918 Representation of the 

People Act, which gave women aged 30 and over the vote in Parliamentary 

elections for the first time, was part of a very long – and by no means completed – 

struggle for gender equality. 

The cost of the lecture is £6 including refreshments. All are welcome, and no previous 
knowledge is assumed. 

If you supply us with your personal data (name, address or email), we will hold this in accordance with our privacy policy. 

To book online, please click here or go to our website www.berwickea.co.uk 
To book by mail, please fill in the booking form below, and mail to BEA, 7 Ravensdowne, Berwick-upon-Tweed      
TD15 1HX along with a cheque in favour of Berwick Educational Association. 
If you have any queries, please email berwickea@gmail.com or phone Cian McHugh on 01289 303254 
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